Breton, Mary B

From: Taffee Hiebert <veriscanproblems@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 3:42 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: California emissions law

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| am writing to express my total disagreement of maine adopting an emissions law similar to California. It is not at all
feasible, economically impossible for most in maine and will only cause more unsolvable problems in a world inundated
with political bs.

Taffee Hiebert

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




